
NOTICE
The staircase at Mei Hwan Drive Playground 

(Leading to Lorong Chuan)

will be closed for construction work from 

15 January 2024, 7am to 7pm except on Sundays and 

Public Holidays, until 4Q 2024.

Please refer to the location map below for alternative 

pedestrian route. 

For any queries / concerns, please contact 

8714 2490 or 8714 5159.

Staircase leading 
to Lorong Chuan 
(Closed)

Alternative 
staircase leading 
to Ang Mo Kio 
Ave 1


